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28.2.2022 

Dear IFAGG members, 

Due the current situation in the world, IFAGG Council has decided to post-pone Extraordinary 

General Assembly. IFAGG wants to show respect and support to its members. The situation in the 

world is heartbreaking and we must support each other during these difficult times. IFAGG Council 

will inform the new time and place for the Extra General Assembly by the 28th of March 2022. 

World Cup I and Challenge Cup I will be held in Tallinn 11.-13.3.2022 as previously informed. By the 

decision of the IFAGG Council there will be no ranking points given from the first World Cup and 

Challenge Cup competition to be added for the years 2022 World Cup and Challenge Cup ranking. 

This first competition will be a separate competition event. 

We are deeply hoping things to get better soon so we could reunite our AGG family. 

Yours faithfully, 

Liliya Morozova, 
IFAGG President 


